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Marlena Montague

From: Esther Muna [esther.muna@guamcc.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 12:23 PM
To: 'Marlena Montague'
Subject: RE: 14th AIAR Summary

Wow! thanks 

 

From: Marlena Montague [mailto:marlena.montague@guamcc.edu]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 12:03 PM 
To: esther.muna@guamcc.edu 

Subject: 14th AIAR Summary 

 

How’s this, Esther: 

 

The Office of Assessment, Institutional Effectiveness and Research (AIER) and the Committee on College Assessment 

(CCA) has produced an Annual Institutional Assessment Report (AIAR) since 2001.  This academic year marks the 

production of the 14
th

 AIAR. This report highlights information and data specific to the College’s activities related to the 

implementation and continuity of the GCC Comprehensive Assessment Initiative through various program review 

components and provides a guide to departmental planning and program changes.   

 

The annual assessment reports attest to the College’s commitment to continuous institutional self evaluation and 

reflection with realistic plans and initiatives for improvement. A couple of the actionable plans for improvement 

included in the report includes: 1. a recommendation that the Learning Outcomes Committee work directly with the 

Committee on College Assessment to ensure curriculum currency and alignment with semester-specific assessment 

requirements; and, 2. a recommendation that departments work collaboratively with workforce advisory committees 

for feedback on program improvement plans. 

 

Updates: 

1. An announcement via the AVP to the campus details the Annual Curriculum Review Cycle Schedule (Annual 

Curriculum Review Cycle Memo) 

2. A Workforce Advisory Committee Handbook has been completed and approved by the AVP. (I am waiting for the 

electronic document from Dr. Liz Diego) 

 

 

Marlena O.P. Montague 

Assistant Director 

Assessment, Institutional Effectiveness & Research 

671.735.5612 

www.guamcc.edu/Runtime/aier.aspx 

 


